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A Meeting with the representatives of Lashkarboshi makhalla
   The issues of  interaction with the authority  from Tashkent  Institute of  Irrigation and Agricultural
 Mechanization Engineers  and Farming  of  Lashkarbegi  makhalla,  representatives of  the Faculty of
Irrigation  and  Drainage  is  giving   positive  results   from day  to  day.  "Roadmap"  of  the  Faculty  of
Hydromelioration in working with the community. In order to ensure the implementation of the "Road Map"
on the tasks of the mahalla, a meeting with veterans of  mahalla "Lashkarbegi" and senior representatives
of makhalla was held in the building of Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization
Engineers with the participation of 27 elder people of mahalla. At the beginning of the meeting, Deputy
Dean for Youth Affairs Z. Abdurashidov introduced the guests and briefly explained with the content and
essence of the meeting. After that, the head of the Department of Hydrology and Hydrogeology, Associate
Professor D. Nazaraliev, who is responsible for the implementation of the Road Map, informed about the
report  of  work,  which was done in  cooperation with  the community  and institute  and future  tasks.
Community activists unanimously expressed their gratitude for the work  that was completed.

   The dean of the faculty Alisher Fatkhulloev highlighted the 14-point measures of the approved "Road
Map" on the basis of a detailed analysis and shared with the society the ways of their positive solution
within  the framework  of  Road Map of  the Institute.  At  the meeting,  opinions and comments  were
expressed on the implementation of the tasks set in the "Road Map". The dean of the faculty, the chairman
of makhalla N. Karimova and her deputies highly appreciated the work of the rector, deputy Lashkarbegi
M.F. Umirzakov, mentioned about  the need to speed up the work of makhalla. It was reported that the
institute organized free lessons in mathematics, physics, English and drawing for youth in makhalla for
supporting in gaining knowledge to higher educational institutions. For the employment of young people,
additional information was provided about  vacancies at the institute. At the end of the event, the active
representatives gave full  information about  the conditions created by the leadership  of  institute  for
makhalla,  noting  that  the  creation  of  a  makhalla  system with  higher  education  is  being  conducted
productively.   
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